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Subject: Carolina ENT/HNSC physician elected to 2009 Leadership College  
Date: 8/18/08 
 
Dr. Merritt Seshul was recently selected as one of the scholars for the Leadership College 
Class of 2009 for the NC Medical Society.  Dr. Seshul, a physician at Carolina Ear, Nose 
& Throat Head and Neck Surgery Center for the past 8 years, also serves as Medical 
Director for Carolina Sinus and Allergy a Division of Carolina Ear, Nose & Throat Head 
and Neck Surgery Center, P.A.  He has held several National and State Committee 
positions within the subspecialty of allergy and ear, nose & throat. 
 
 


